
 

Jamestown Charter Township Park Planning Committee 
Unofficial Minutes of May 20, 2021 

 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM.  
 
Committee members present: Janet Oskin, Jim Ondersma, Mark Pater, Tim Schollaart and Jim 
Miedema.  
 
Committee members absent with notice: Gail Altman and Leslie Kwiatkowski.  
 
Also attending the meeting was Deputy Clerk Josh Westgate.  
 
No one from the community attended the meeting.  
 
Minutes of the February 25, 2021 meeting were read and approved.  
 
It was noted that the township board approved contracting Progressive AE to apply for grant 
funds on behalf of the township. To build the proposed park.  
 
Josh Westgate and Jim Ondersma met with the Village of Spring Lake to get some fundraising 
ideas. They currently are in a fundraising campaign to build a small water park.  
 
It was stated that when you have a fundraising campaign, you need to have a start and close 
date so that it doesn’t drag out.  
 
Next Scheduled meeting to be held on June 17, 2021.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:40 PM.  
 
 
Submitted by Jim Ondersma 


